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Subject: Chester Engineers (Ohio), Inc. - Name Change 

Dear Mr. Pettiford, 

June 8,2017 

Michael E. Pettiford 

City of Columbus 

Department of Public Utilities 

910 Dublin Road; Rm 3012 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Per your request, this is to confirm that Chester Engineers (Ohio), Inc. recently changed its name to 

Hatch Chester (Ohio), Inc. The Name Change and New Certificate of Authorization has been filed 

with the Ohio State Board of Registration for Professional Engineers and Surveyors. Also, please 

note that our FEIN is unaffected and remains the same: 20-2401674. If you need additional 

information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Senior Vice President 

614.360.1215 

cc: James B. Cummings 

Lisa R. Cunningham 

88 East Broad Street, Suite 1980, Columbus, OH 43215 


